

Paid for by Citizens for the Library's Future, Janet Everitt, Treasurer 60 S. High Street Akron, OH 44326

PLACE 34¢ STAMP HERE

Dear Friend,

May 5th is Election Day and I am asking you to join with me in supporting Issue 8 for the **Akron-Summit County Public Library.**

Since 2009, the library has lost over \$18 million in state funding alone. This 1.4 mill renewal levy with a 0.5 mill increase is necessary to sustain operations and restore areas of reduction. The current levy provides for approximately half of the library's annual operating revenue. Failure to pass this levy in 2015 would result in half (9) of the branches closing. Our library is too valuable to our children, job seekers and the community to allow such a reduction in services to happen. Your support is truly needed!

PLEASE JOIN ME IN SUPPORTING OUR LIBRARY ON MAY 5TH.

Sincerely,

supportourlibrary.com